CHARLES A. BANKS 5300 HAWTHORNE ROAD LITTLE ROCK, AR 72207

September 3, 2021

Marty Garrity, Director Bureau of Legislative Research State Capitol Building 500 Woodlane Street, Room 315 Little Rock, Arkansas 72201-1090

RE: Request for Per Diem Information for Members of the Arkansas Senate and House

Dear Ms. Garrity,

I am contacting you on behalf of The Independent Citizen's Commission. The Commission met August 25th to begin its annual review of salaries of elected constitutional officers of the executive department, justices, and judges.

One of the Commission's responsibilities is to oversee "the amounts to be paid to members of the General Assembly for: Per diem, Reimbursement for expenses, and Reimbursement for mileage." The Commission is requesting an expense breakdown paid through your Agency for Members of the Senate and the House for the first six months of 2021.

Best Regards,

Chuck Banks, Chairmar

Euch Banks